University of the Nations Memorial Gifts

Thank you for your desire to create a memorial to honor your loved one directed to the University of the Nations. A Memorial Gift to the University is a heartfelt way for friends and relatives to honor a loved one who has gone home to be with the Lord. A Memorial Gift is a way to express their love for that person when words do not seem to be enough. These gifts will benefit future generations for years to come. To set up the memorial, forward your name, address, phone number, email address, loved ones name and the fund designation (below) by email to **GPS@uofnkona.edu** or by mail to the address at the bottom of this letter.

We will notify you of the tributes we receive. We do not share the gift amounts and some donors may choose to remain anonymous. A charitable receipt will be sent to the donor for their gift.

You may designate the fund you wish these gifts to be directed to. Here are some suggestions:

- Undesignated: Where Most Needed
- New Facilities for Growth
- Scholarships

For obituary announcements, we suggest the following language, which can be tailored to your needs:

Memorial contributions may be made through the University of the Nations Kona. Please direct your memorial in memory of (loved ones name) by making your check payable to "UNK" and mail to: University of the Nations Kona, 75-5851 Kuakini Hwy #433, Kailua-Kona, HI 96740. Please include a separate note indicating your gift is designated for the (name of loved one) memorial.

If you have questions or need further assistance please contact us.

In Christ,

Loren Cunningham Founder, Youth With A Mission